
 

 

LETTER OF RECOGNITION 
 

Registered Veterinary Technologist Month honours the invaluable 

contributions of Registered Veterinary Technologists (RVTs) in advancing 

the field of veterinary medicine.  

 

RVTs are an integral part of the veterinary care team, working alongside 

veterinarians to provide comprehensive care to animals. In performing 

physical exams, administering medication, or assisting in surgery, they play 

a crucial role in the health of both treasured family pets and the livestock 

that our food chain relies on.  

 

The City of Calgary recognizes October 2024 as Registered Veterinary 

Technologist Month, celebrating their professionalism, expertise, and 

commitment to ensuring the overall welfare of animals in our community. 
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